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Your Ref: NSCB04/1

Ms Wendy Beggs

Directorate of Legal Services mgg\é\?ﬂ%

2 Franklin Street

BELFAST :

BT2 8DQ Our Ref; BPC-0005-11

Date: 1% September 2011

Dear Ms Beggs,

Re Investigation into the Death of Adam Strain

| thank you for your letter dated 30" June 2011 Ref: NSC B04/1, which enclosed a copy
of Adam Strain’s chest x-ray taken at 12.30pm on 27" November 1995.

| would be grateful if you would confirm whether a radiological written comment/entry
was made at the time the x-ray was taken. If yes, please forward to the Inquiry a copy of
the written comment/entry.

I would appreciate a response by Friday o' September 2011,

[ look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Brian Cullen
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB
Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdnl.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341
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